
 

 

 

January 15, 2023 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  

S E C O N D  S U N D A Y  A F T E R  E P I P H A N Y  

  INTROIT  On Eagles Wings                Choir 
  SONG OF PREPARATION      All Creatures of Our God and King  
      Dr. Kathy Tuminello 
  WELCOME                             Pastor Pam Dubov 
  GREETING Oh How He Loves You and Me   
  SCRIPTURE READING: JOHN 1:29-34             Carolyn Goodwin 
 *HYMNS Great Is Thy Faithfulness                       No. 140 

  Morning Has Broken           No. 145 
  MESSAGE             The Drunken Sailor 

Pastor Don Pratt 
Genesis 6:5-13, 9:20-21 

*HYMN  Just As I Am               No. 357 
  APOSTLES’ CREED 
  PRAYER WITH LORD’S PRAYER 
  OFFERING I Have Decided to Follow Jesus              Choir 
*DOXOLOGY Praise God From Whom…            No. 94 
  PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 
*HYMN Alas and Did My Savior Bleed             No. 294 
*BENEDICTION  
  POSTLUDE   Let All Things Now Living  

 

9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams  
11 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 

 
 
 

 

The Wiggle Room for nursing mothers and others with  
children is on the right side of the lobby. 

VISITING US TODAY? 
Stop by the Connection Center at the back of the worship cen-

ter! You can also visit our website: stpaulumc.org, download our 
app, or join our mailing list to keep up to date on what’s going 

on at St. Paul UMC.  
 

FILL OUT A CONNECT CARD 
Let us know you’re worshipping with us and share prayer  

requests or other needs: stpaulumc.org/connect-card 
 

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE 
Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the “Give” link at the 
top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free St. Paul 

app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app store).  

 

 

C O F F E E  I S  A V A I L A B L E  I N  T H E  C O N N E C T I O N  C E N T E R  

S U P P O R T  S T U D E N T  
M I S S O N  T R I P  

Our high school students will travel to 
Hayesville, NC this March for their annu-
al mission trip. They’ll be working with 
Hinton Rural Center and Safe and 
Healthy Home Repair Ministry to provide 
home repair to rural families in need. 
Your support was a huge part of last 
year’s trip, and we’re asking for your sup-
port again. Starting this Sunday we'll 
have mission envelopes available in the 
lobby. Each envelope has a number from 
1 to 120. You can help fund this mission 
trip by taking an envelope and returning 
it with the amount listed by Feb. 26. You 
can also make a contribution of any 
amount by check or on our online giving 
page. Be sure to mark your gift Mission 
Envelopes. This annual trip is a powerful 
way to serve and has a real impact on the 
people we serve, as well as the students! 
Thank you for helping make it possible!  

C O N F I R M A T I O N  

Confirmation challenges middle and high 
school students to ask questions about 
the Bible, our beliefs, and their own lives 
as people of faith. This year's confirma-
tion class will meet Mondays at 6 PM in 
the Student Room, starting on Jan. 23. 
The cost is $35. Students who are inter-
ested in taking the next step in their faith 
journey can sign up on our website.  

Join us this Saturday, Jan. 21 from 9 to 
noon at the Druid campus to help clean, 
paint, and prepare the campus for future 
ministry. Please let us know on the Con-
nect Card if you’re able to help. We're 
also selling some of the Carpenter's Shop 
tools through silent auction. The auction 
will happen from 9-10 AM.  

D R U I D  C A M P U S  W O R K  D A Y  
&  T O O L  S A L E  

https://www.stpaulumc.org
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://shelbygiving.com/stpaulumc
https://www.shelbygiving.com/App/Giving/stpaulumc
https://www.shelbygiving.com/App/Giving/stpaulumc
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/confirmation/


 

 

C O N N E C T  
 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 

KIDS & STUDENTS 
Connect with Children and Student Min-
istries online and in person. See below 
for social media links and visit our web-
site for kids and students. 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
Visit our website to learn about Adult 
Studies meeting in person or online. 
 

SUNDAY STUDIES 
9:30 AM: Homeward Bound  - Room 202 

10:15 AM: Friendship  - Room 201 
10:30 AM: Inspirations - Room 212 

 

TUESDAY STUDIES 
10:30 AM Lightseekers - Room 201 

 

 

WEDNESDAY STUDY 
6:30PM - Room 201 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

Fill out Connect Card 
www.stpaulumc.org 

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 

 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 
StPaul_Treehouse 
stpaul_lighthouse 

P R AY E R  L I S T  

Becky 
Betsy  and  
Daughter 
Bette W. 
Betty S 
Beverly K. 
Carl S. 
Debbie & Scott 
Don N. 
Don W. 
Fisher 
Gato 
Georgia 
Grayson 
Harrison S. 
James H. 
Jane H. 
Jean 
Jill & Scott 

John B. 
Jon S. 
Judy F. 
Kathy G. 
Kathy S. and Family 
Kim & Jack M. 
Larry  
Lila F. & Family 
Linda 
Lois T. 
Lorraine and Don 
Margaret & Her 
Mother 
Marilyn N. 
Mark A. 
Morris Family 
Our Country 
Peter 
Rich & Rebecca D. 

Rob 
Rob R 
Robin 
Rosemary H. 
Sue B. 
Sue F. 
T.K. 
Tom M. 
Yvette C. 
 

S O C C E R  P R O G R A M  
N E E D S  V O L U N T E E R S  

Our soccer program for kids in 
1-3rd grade is back, and we're 
excited to get started on an-
other successful season! 
We're looking for high school 
students or adults who would 
be interested in acting as ref-
erees. The program meets on 
Sundays, from Jan. 29 until 
March 5. The game slots refs 
are needed for are 12:15-1:00 
PM, 1:00-1:45 PM, and possi-
bly 1:45-2:30 PM. Volunteer 
hours count toward Bright 
Futures Scholarship for stu-
dents. The kids are very young 
so they play a gentler game 
and don’t call offsides, but refs 
do need to know basic soccer 
rules. Reffing involves making 
a few obvious calls, doing a 5 
min. instruction and short 
prayer before play, dividing 
kids into teams, etc. Karen and 
Javad, the program leaders, 
will offer training. Email      
karenkberlin15@yahoo.com if 
you're interested or you know 
someone who might be.  

We received this thank you 
note from Arden Courts, 
where we gave gifts and 

hosted a Christmas party. 

Thank you so much! It was such 
an amazing experience for the 
residents. I saw smiles on faces 
that I've never seen before. You 

truly brought the spirit of the 
Lord and Christmas to life. We 
are very grateful for you and all 

of St. Paul United Methodist 
Church and the blessings you 

bring to Arden Courts of Largo. 

Members of the Together Bible 
Study have been visiting St. Paul 

members who aren’t currently 
able to attend church in person. 
Here Ola Joseph is visiting Peg 

McConnell. 

 Messy Church is back! We had a 
great time last Sunday. Plan to join 

us for the next one on Feb. 12! 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.stphttps:/www.stpaulumc.org/children/k-5/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://www.stpaulumc.org
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/StPaul_Treehouse
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
mailto:karenkberlin15@yahoo.com?subject=Soccer%20Refs

